
  

ACN: 002 433 267 
ABN: 68 002 433 267 

E: info@visaglobal.com.au 
 

30th January 2019 
 
 

REVIEW OF FUEL LEVY FOR VICTORIA 
EFFECTIVE 1ST FEBRUARY 2019 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We refer you to the fuel levy imposed on 19th September 2005. The levy amount has been reviewed and from 
the 1st February 2019 it will change to: 
 

• The levy for local cartage will be 14.0% and is based on the diesel price of 140 cents per litre. 
• The levy for long distance cartage (outside metro area) will be 18.0% and is based on the diesel price 

of 140 cents per litre. 
• The levy is reviewed monthly with the next review due on 1st March 2019. 

 
The monthly review may or may not result in a change to the current fuel levy being charged. If there is a fuel 
movement which has a material effect on the current fuel levy, a revised notice will be issued via our website. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ed Conway  
Chief Financial Officer  
VISA Global Logistics Pty Ltd 


